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This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in Alexandria should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

2)  I continue to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to assist student organizations.

3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I work with state campus outreach coordinators to assist their programs to build campus organizations and assist campus activists.  

I was recently invited to deliver a lecture on regulation and risk by a Libertarian student group at Florida State University.  I am trying to find a suitable date upon which I am available.

4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

I gave an address titled “Warning: Governmentally-Mandated Safety Measures May Be Hazardous to Your Health” on Jan. 19 at LibertyCon 2019 (the international Students For Liberty conference) in Washington, DC.  The LP sponsored an information booth at the event; I believe Jess Mears was responsible for organizing the booth.  Several LP members assisted Ms. Mears and Tyler Harris in staffing the booth.

On Feb. 24, I served as a panelist in a discussion of Libertarian activism at the LibertyCon Latin America in Mexico City, Mexico.  During the event, I was invited by a couple of Libertarian scholars from Colombia to visit Bogota to deliver lectures and discuss building Libertarian political organizations.  I was also invited to deliver a lecture at the upcoming LibertyCon Brazil, to take place in Sao Paulo in October.  I should be able to accept both invitations.

Recently I accepted an invitation to address the Austrian Economics Congress, which will take place in May in Madrid, Spain.  The organizers of the event have indicated that they will endeavor to arrange a speaking engagement for me in Barcelona.

5)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty on various projects.  

6)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  Due to some changes at FEE, I do not know whether the organization is still interested in my developing workshops on understanding public policy data and risk analysis.

